
I don’t believe there is any reason to change the way homeopathy is regulated (Option 1) and am 
totally opposed to both Option 3 and Option 4. 

My son’s quality of life has vastly improved since consulting with a Homeopath. Prior to 
homeopathic treatment my pre-schooler was using his puffer several times a day during the cooler 
months, as well as during sport or play that involved running and following respiratory illnesses. 

Since using homeopathic remedies, exercise is no longer an issue and cold weather is much less of a 
problem. We still have the occasional asthma flare-up following a cold or a bout of hay fever, 
however these are few and far between. In fact, he hasn’t had to use his puffer since early Dec 2016 
(5mths ago). 

I am so over the continued Government interference into health care choices. Obviously mainstream 
medicine in the form of puffers has been beneficial to us, however we found the homeopathic 
remedies even more so. There is no reason why one type of treatment has to be used to the 
exclusion of the other – it should be whatever works best for the patient! 

 

 

 




